Wallace, Leigh

From:

No Reply

Sent:

Wednesday, November 03, 2021 2:36 PM

To:

allstudents@southernregional.edu

Subject:

CARES Act funding

Dear Students,

As part of the third wave of the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF), the Department of Education has made funds available through the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 to post-secondary institutions to distributes grants to students to ensure learning continues for students during the COVID-19 pandemic. Southern Regional Technical College has received these funds.

Students **do not need to apply** for this funding. This is not a loan and does not have to be paid back, but it does not cover balances already owed. SRTC has released these funds. Please know that <u>not all students will be eligible</u> for this aid. Aid is awarded based on the qualifications released by the act itself.

Some of you have already seen the CARES award posted to your account. For others who have not, to view your CARES award information:

- *Login to your Bannerweb
- *Select Student Services and Financial Aid
- *Select Student Records
- *Select Account Detail by Term
- *Select FALL Semester 2021.

Please verify your Bankmobile refund delivery preference at <u>www.vibeaccount.com</u>. If this is the first time receiving a refund, go to refundselection.com and select "need a code".

Please continue to check your SRTC student email and Bannerweb account on a regular basis.

If you have not submitted a FAFSA for the 2021-2022 award year, we strongly encourage you to do so now, even if you do not think you qualify for financial aid. To submit a FAFSA, go to www.fafsa.gov. SRTC's Federal School Code is 005615.

Have a good day! Your friends at SRTC www.southernregional.edu